
 
Legal Notice 

 

 
Town of Rye, NH 

Request for Proposals 
 

Fuel & Heating Oil – 2023/2024 
 

 
 
The Town of Rye, NH is soliciting proposals from suppliers interested in providing fuel 
and heating oil, to the Rye Town Hall, Public Safety Building, Rye Schools, Historical 
Society, emergency deliveries to Rye welfare recipients, and for the Town of New 
Castle Elementary School. 
 
Consumption is anticipated to be approximately 52,000 gallons of #2 heating oil; 7,300 
gallons of #2 winter blended heating oil; 12,000 gallons of ultra-low sulfur off road diesel 
and 16,000 gallons of unleaded gasoline. 
   
Deadline for receipt of proposals is 2:00 p.m., Monday, May 22, 2023 in the Town Hall, 
Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, at which time they will be opened 
and read aloud.  Proposals shall be sealed and marked on the outside “Fuel Bid”.   
 
Interested parties should contact the Town of Rye, Public Works Department by calling 
(603) 964-5300 or emailing jrucker@town.rye.nh.us to obtain a copy of the proposal 
criteria. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and /or all proposals for whatever 
reason is determined to be in the best interest of the Town. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jrucker@town.rye.nh.us

